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Looking for more information, 
including this year’s fundraising 
goals, our school’s wish list and 
current volunteer opportunities?  

Visit our website!  It’s an easy way 
to keep up to date with what’s 

going on, and a wealth of 
information about BPAC. 

 
www.blueridgepac.net 

As the school year comes to an end, we would like 
to thank the many volunteers that contribute so 
much of their time to make our fundraisers and 
school activities such a success.  Without their 
consistent help the work would not get done.  
From the class reps to the hot lunch volunteers, 
popcorn poppers, grade allocated fundraisers, 
EcoKids club, numerous coaches, and the parent 
volunteers on field trips, the volunteering has 
made a difference. 
 
I would like to personally thank Georgina O’Flynn 
and Meagan Paris-Griffiths for taking on and 
producing the yearbook this year.  
We are saying goodbye to one of our BPAC 
executives this year.  Christy Campbell is 
“graduating out”. Christy has been on the 
executive for several years and was most recently 
the DPAC Rep.  We would like to thank Christy 
for her dedication to the school and community. 
 
Some things to look for in September: 

• BPAC open house on the first day of 
school. 

• Welcome back BBQ - September 22 
• The “pink consent form” will be moving to 

an online form in September.  The form 
will be available on our website the first 
week of school.  Once you know what class 
your child is in, simply go to the website 
and fill in the online form. 

Thanks and have a great summer! 
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- Maplewood Farm 
- BC Playthings 
- MEC 
- Beaty Biodiversity Museum 
- Amazon.ca 
- Giftworks, Edgemont Village 
- Cineplex Odeon 
- North Shore Ski and Board 
- Vancouver Whitecaps  
Thank you to these generous donors for 
their support of our school through BPAC’s 
Parent Social event held this year.  Our 
apologies for missing these donors in the 
April 2015 newsletter! 

More Parent Social 
Thanks… 

BPAC Executive  
2014-15 

Chairperson – Ralph Stringer 
Vice Chair – Vacant 
Treasurer – Nicole Dent 
Secretary – Margaret Chesko 
Family of Schools Rep– Nicole 
Dent 
DPAC Rep – Christy Campbell 
Food Day Coordinators:  Janet 
Stringer (Members at Large) 
Newsletter/Website Editor: Kris 
McLean-Rohani (Member at 
Large) 
Class Reps Coordinator:  Jennifer 
Bigwood (Member at Large) 
Directory Coordinator:  Ralph 
Stringer 
Book Fair Liaison:  Margaret 
Chesko 
Member at Large:  Terri 
Thompson 

 

Thank You Class Reps! 
 
The BPAC would like to extend a big Thank You to the Class Reps of 2014/2015. They 
have pulled off some amazing events and embraced their grade allocated tasks with 
enthusiasm.  They are as follows: 
 
Christy Campbell 
Lois Slim 
Shari Barranti 
Alison Barker 
Jennifer Taylor (times 3!!!) 
Pam Flatewal Caswal 
Wafaa Masri 
Alyson Cribdon 
Jennifer Hardy 
Margaret Chesko 

Maya Butterfield 
Michelle Lachmann 
Marina Moroney 
Georgina O'Flynn 
Jennifer Dickson (times 2!) 
Brooke Tupper 
Sanaz Kashani 
Tamara Levi 
Diana Datull 
Andrea Scott 

Tombola Jars 

The BPAC would like to recognize the effort of 
the entire Blueridge community for the success 
of the Tombola Table this year. There was much 
creativity and spirited competition surrounding 
the project this year. It has left us with a profit of 
$574.00 and some happy kids! Lots of fun! 



 

 

3 

 

 
 
 The Blueridge Back to School BBQ is Back! 

 
 

This year the Grade 5 parents will be hosting a 
"Kid's Carnival" themed event. 

 
When? Tuesday, September 22  

from 5:00 pm to 7:00pm  
At Blueridge Elementary School 

 
Further details to follow but please mark your 

calendar as this event will take place rain or shine. 
 
 
 
 


